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NUNAVUT PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF STANDING AND EXTENSION FOR WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS 

NUNAVUT LAND USE PLAN, 2016 

Date: September 27, 2018 

On July 16, 2018 the Nunavut Planning Commission reopened the record to allow participants to submit additional 
written representations and evidence relating to the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan, 2016 until 12:00 PM (noon) 
Eastern time on October 19, 2018. On August 22, 2019 the Commission received a request for standing from the 
Canadian Arctic Resources Committee and distributed the application to other participants for comment. On August 
27, 2018, the Commission received a request from the Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board to extend the timeline for written 
submissions to November 30, 2018. 

On September 27, 2018 the Nunavut Planning Commission met and granted full participant standing to the 
Canadian Arctic Resources Committee and extended the timeline for written submissions for all 
participants to 12:00 PM (noon) Eastern time on November 26, 2018. All comments can be submitted by email 
at submissions@nunavut.ca, by fax at 867-979-3443, or by mail at Box 1797, Iqaluit, Nunavut X0A 0H0. 
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